
Dorothy Menasco 

From: Dorothy Menasco 
Sent: Friday, March 28, 2025 11:1 1 AM 
To: Daniel Dose 
Subject: RE: Docket 20240046 

FILED 3/28/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 02256-2025 
FPSO - COMMISSION CLERK 

Good morning, Daniel, 

Thank you for the confirmation. Per this request, DN 02102-2025 has been moved from Docket 
20250046 to Docket 20240046. 

Dorothy 

From: Daniel Dose <ddose@ psc.state.fi. us> 
Sent: Friday, March 28, 2025 9:40 AM 
To: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket 20240046 

Good morning, 

Please be advised that DN 02102-2025 was incorrectly filed in Docket No. 20250046. It should have been filed in Docket 
No. 20240046. As the company will not be filing a correct letter, please move DN 02102-2025 from Docket No. 
20250046 to Docket No. 20240046. 

Thank you, 

Daniel Dose, Senior Attorney 
Economic Regulation Section 
Office of the General Counsel 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0854 
P: (850)413-6846 
E: DDose@psc.state.fl.us 
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